
From: Shann Patton [mailto:patton.shann@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 2:58 PM 
To: Planning; Petersen, Sally 

Subject: Support for the Jesuit' Petition for a Home 

 

 

Dear Representatives of Ward 2: 

 

My name is Sheila Patton and I reside in Ward 2 at 2100 Londonderry Rd. in Ann Arbor. I am 

writing in support of the Jesuits' petition to receive a special exception use so that they can live 

at 1919 Wayne Street. I have benefitted from the many contributions they have made to the 

parishioners of St. Mary's Student Parish, the U of M student body, university life, and the 

greater Ann Arbor community for the past 8 years. Their presence in the residential 

neighborhood will be an asset to the community.  

 

I also request that you change the date of the Planning Commission public hearing and vote so 

that all members of the Planning Commission can be present to hear and vote on this very 

important issue.  

 

As my representative, I ask that you please vote in favor of the Jesuits' petition. Thank you.  

 

Respectfully, 

Sheila A. Patton 
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